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February	11,	2019	
	
	
Dear	Senator:	
	
On	behalf	of	more	than	160,000	Americans	for	Prosperity-Florida	activists,	I	urge	
you	to	support	S.B.	414,	an	act	relating	to	Sports	Development,	when	it	is	voted	on	
today	in	the	Commerce	and	Tourism	Committee.	This	vote	will	be	recorded	in	our	
2019	session	legislative	scorecard.	
	
S.B.	414,	sponsored	by	Senator	Lee,	repeals	the	Sports	Development	Fund	which	
represents	an	unneeded	and	wasteful	potential	transfer	of	funds	from	the	taxpayers	
to	sports	owners.		
	
AFP-FL	and	our	activists	believe	strongly	in	fiscal	responsibility	and	proper	care	of	
tax	dollars.	It	is	for	this	reason	that	I	ask	for	your	favorable	support	of	S.B.	414.		
	
Sincerely,	
	

	
	
Skylar	Zander	
State	Director	for	Florida	
Americans	for	Prosperity	
	
Cc:	Senate	President	Bill	Galvano		
							Senator	Tom	Lee		
	


